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ASX Announcement (ASX: TSC)      9 September 2022 

 

 

Dispatch of Rights Issue Offer Documents 
 

Twenty Seven Co. Limited (‘Twenty Seven’ Co. or ‘Company’) has despatched the attached letter 
to eligible shareholders in relation to the non-renounceable rights issue, details of which were 
announced to ASX on 26 August 2022.  

 

The Board of Twenty Seven Co. Limited authorised the release of this announcement to the ASX. 

 

For further information please contact: 

Dale Hanna 

Company Secretary  

Twenty Seven Co. Limited 








